
Crime Watch July 25, 2022 

Vandalism – 600 block of Harbor View Road on July 22nd, 2022 around 4am, a 

building was damaged.  

Larceny & Fraud – 1200 block of Folly Road on July 8th, 2022 after midnight, a 

cell phone was taken and accounts were fraudulently accessed.  

Threats – Lemontree Lane at Jeffery Drive on July 24th, 2022 around 8pm, a 

report about a subject yelling out racial slurs and threats were investigated.  

Pointing Firearm – 1000 block of Fort Johnson Road on July 24th, 2022 around 

9pm, a report of pointing and presenting firearm was investigated.  


